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VISION SCREENING - RECEPTION

To Parents of: 

 
EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers


The Local Authority recently commissioned Orthoptic-led Vision Screening for children aged between 4 and 5 years
(Reception class only) for North Devon.  This will be taking place in school on 23rd June. If you would like your child's vision
to be screened, please complete the consent form they will bring home today and return to school. Please find enclosed an
information pack for parents about the screening programme.


Best wishes
Susie





Mrs Susie Catling

Administrator

The Woodland Federation

Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School 

Kings Nympton Primary School

Kings Nympton, Umberleigh, Devon, EX37 9SP

t: 01769 580512

e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

w: www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton

www.kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 
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